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NURSERY

CONNECT MINISTRY

Today           Leader: Jodi Bruce
                       Greeters: Destiny Klarenbeek &  
                                          Glenn Bonestroo
                       Message: Advent

Next week   Leader: Nikki Zylstra
                       Greeters: EllaJean Kooiker & 
                                         Elaine Boogerd
                       Message: Meeting the Christ Child

GREETERS
Today              Matt & Kait S.; Don & Norma S.; 
                          Dwayne & Gayle V.L.
Next Week     Jim & Vera V.; Lyle & Jan V.V.; 
                          Les & Bridget V.T.

Today             Shelby Kiers Family
Next Week    Cindy Moeller Family

911 2nd St., Hull, IA
Monday-Thursday from
9am-12pm / 1pm-3pm
Friday from 8am-10am

hullfrc@mtcnet.net
712-439-1263

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O.-K)

YOUTH MINISTRIES SNACK ROTATION
ROCK          11/20 Small Groups
Adv. Club  11/20 None needed
Refuge       11/24 Eli M.; Anna V.M.

2025 Consistory Nominees: The following names have accepted their nomination to
serve. Elders: Dwayne Bonestroo & Brad Nielsen. Deacons: Tony Bonestroo & Troy
Woelber. Our Congregational Meeting will be held after worship on Sunday, Dec. 1, to
ratify these nominees. 

The Well, contemporary worship celebration, is tonight at 7pm in our sanctuary. Ross
Van Kley will be our guest speaker. Come hear the theme of his message “At the Foot of
The Cross.” 

Sunday School classes will not meet on Sunday, Nov. 24, for 3 yr. olds-1st grade & 7th
grade and older. However, the 2nd-6th graders will have Christmas program practice. 

Reminders for Nov. 24!   1.) The Penny Harvest continues until Nov. 24. Support The
Gospel Mission of Sioux City by dropping your change in the fish aquarium in the back of
the sanctuary. 2.) Canned food offering. Bring canned goods and non-perishable items
to church for our children to collect during the service. No glass, please. David Delzell,
from The Gospel Mission, will be here to collect the food offering. 3.) Clothing drive for
The Gospel Mission continues until the 24th. Place your gently used clothing (for all
ages) in the box in the Fellowship Hall. 4.) Potluck meal 11:30am. David Delzell and Dale
& Deb Schmidt (Harvest Hands Ministry in Juarez, Mexico) will speak at 11:00am in the
Fellowship Hall followed by the potluck meal. Bring a hot or cold dish to share with
others.

Can you help?  The coordinators of TEC would like to ask our congregation if there would
be anyone who would be willing to open their house throughout the weekend for TEC
team members to take showers. Homes in Hull would logistically work the best. If this
would work for you, please put your name, address, phone number, and number of
showers available on the sign-up sheet on the Connections table.

FRC will be hosting a TEC (Teens Encounter Christ) weekend Thursday-Sunday, Nov. 21 -
24. The Nursery and Children In Worship area will be available to use that Sunday
morning. Please do not walk through the basement as the TEC meetings will be going on
before and during worship the 24th. Please use the East entrance to access the Nursery.

Help is needed at the Hull Food Pantry on Wednesday, Nov. 27, from 5-6pm at the Hull
Community Building. If you are able to come, contact Jim Verdoorn or Arlan De Wild.

On Thanksgiving Day, Nov. 28, join us for worship at 9:30am as we give thanks to God for
all we have been blessed with. When considering your Thanksgiving offering, please keep
in mind our technology needs and the repairs needed for the parsonage basement.



THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP
Barb Van Es is undergoing chemotherapy
for cancer. 

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, is undergoing
chemotherapy for cancer. 

Joy De Jongh’s 2-year-old niece, Taylyn
Vander Schaaf, has been diagnosed with
acute lymphoblastic leukemia.

Nelva Nyenhuis is recuperating at
RiverView Ridge in Rock Valley after
breaking her foot.  

Jonathan Schmidt is deployed to the
Middle East. Cards and well wishes can be
placed in Stacey Schmidt’s church mailbox
and the family will see that he gets them.

TODAY
Sonshine Choir (with Praise Team)
Baptism: Collins Grace Frick
Children In Worship
1:30-5pm TEC Prep meeting
7pm The Well, contemporary
worship celebration. Ross Van
Kley, guest speaker.

Approaching God

Welcome

Call to Worship
   - Here I Am, Lord
   - Build My Life
   - I Will Trust My Savior Jesus
 
Greeting

Congregational prayer

Offering:  #353 Victory in Jesus

Children In Worship Blessing & Prayer

Encountering God

Scripture Reading & Prayer 

Message: Going With God

Scripture: Acts 13:1-4

*Next Week

Message: Lessons from John

Scripture:  Mark 1:1-8

Responding to God

Baptism: Collins Grace Frick

Response Song
   - Facing A Task Unfinished
   
Doxology       
                                 

SERMON NOTES

UPCOMING EVENTS
Monday, Nov. 18

7pm Worship Team meeting

Wednesday, Nov. 20
7pm Adventure Club
7pm Sanctuary Choir practice
7:15pm Faith Foundations
7:30pm ROCK 

Thursday-Sunday, Nov. 21-24
FRC hosting TEC Weekend 

Sunday, Nov. 24
Sanctuary Choir
Children In Worship
Penny Harvest concludes
Canned food collected during worship
Clothing drive concludes
10:45am SS Christmas program practice
for 2nd-6th grade
11am David Delzell and Dale & Deb
Schmidt speaking in Fellowship Hall
11:30am Potluck with Mr. Delzell & the
Schmidt’s
3:30 TEC closing in our sanctuary
7pm Refuge

3 questions every disicple should ask themselves

How seriously do I ___________________________________________________? (13:2)

Be honest: Is my worship ____________________________________________ ? (13:2)

Do I expect the Holy Spirit to _________________________________________? (13:3-4) 



ANNOUNCEMENTS Con’t. ANNOUNCEMENTS Con’t.
Mission Trip to Juarez, Mexico, Jan. 17-25, with Justice For All. We’ll be doing building
projects and working with children. Kids are welcome if accompanied by an adult. The
cost is $450/person (includes lodging and food) plus the cost of transportation (driving
or flying). The Impact Team is offering $400 grants for this trip. Sign up at the
Connections table by Friday, Nov. 29. For questions, contact Jeanne Visser or Lauri
Boote.

Operation Santa: Thank you to everyone who stepped up to help with the Operation
Santa project for Setting Anchors. You may deliver your gifts to Holly Dibbet's address
printed on your card, or return your gifts by Saturday, Nov. 30, to the box in the
Fellowship Hall and they will be delivered for you. 

Gospel Mission Project: On Saturday, Nov. 30, we have an opportunity to serve at the
Gospel Mission in Sioux City. Plans are to serve the noon meal, dine with the residents,
and then participate in a work project, such as work in their Thrift Store. To serve the
noon meal, we need to arrive by 11:15am and we anticipate leaving somewhere between
2:30 and 3:00pm. If you’d like to carpool, meet at church at 9:45am. We’d love to have
you join us!

FRC’s 10th Annual Cookie Walk, Saturday, Dec. 7, from 9:00-11:30am in the Fellowship
Hall (same weekend as Hull Winterfest)! Sign-up at the Connections table to bring your
favorite cookies, snack mixes, candies, snacks, and specialty baked goods you might like
to bring. We need YOU to continue to make this fun event a success! Find Cindy Moeller
or Beth Webb with any questions or suggestions. 

The Sunday School Christmas Program is Sunday, Dec. 15, at 10:50am. The students
have been given their parts. 

Setting Anchors Children’s Gifts: Bless a child in foster care with pj’s, underwear and
socks. Pick up a gift tag off the Giving Tree in the Fellowship Hall, purchase the item, and
return it to the tree by Sunday, Dec. 22. No need to gift wrap.  

LifeWise Academy Registration: Now students can be enrolled for LifeWise Academy
Boyden and Hull and join us in class the very next week! We are thankful for this
possibility and are looking forward to having new students joining us each and every
week! Register your 2nd-8th grader at lifewise.org/boydenhullia
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